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Top recruiters January 2019
1. Reina Sofia University Hospital 

(ESP)
2. Centro Hospitalar do Médio Tejo-

Abrantes (PT)
3. Canisius-Wilhelmina Hospital

(NL) 

Seasonal greetings
A new year has started, a new year to include patients in REMAP-CAP and a new year to 
contribute to the valuable research on severe CAP. All the best for 2019!

First initiation in UK
On December 7th 2018, the first initiation within our UK network took place. This initiation was 
held in the Royal Berkshire Hospital in Reading. The ICNARC and Imperial teams worked with the 
project managers from UMC Utrecht, and the visit was very successful. We are looking forward 
to collaborating with the Royal Berkshire and other UK hospitals. More sites in the United 
Kingdom will be initiated early this year.

Approval Portugal
We are happy to announce that, after more than half a year of intensive work and 
communication with the Portuguese authorities, REMAP-CAP is officially approved to start 
recruitment in Portugal. The Centro Hospitalar do Médio Tejo in Abrantes has already included 3 
patients in the trial since the Green Light letter. A monitor visit will be planned shortly. The 
Sponsor team from UMC Utrecht will continue searching for additional sites in Portugal.

Three patients included in Córdoba
The first site in Spain (Reina Sofia University Hospital, Córdoba) has included three patients in 
the last three months of 2018. Congratulations to the team for their work. According to the 
Monitoring Plan, a Monitoring Visit took place after three inclusions and was held in January. 

REMAP-CAP inclusions on the rise
As of today, 20 patients have been included in REMAP-CAP in the EU region. A great 
achievement, and we hope to really “take off” during the first months of 2019. We would like to 
thank our great subnetworks in Germany and the UK, and our fabulous sites, for their hard work 
so far. Hopefully we will get many patients enrolled, we will keep you updated on our progress.

Are you interested to join?
If you would like to join the REMAP-CAP Study, please send an email to the
general REMAP-CAP email address (below). The members of the Regional Coordinating
Committee will provide you with essential information and guide you through the
process of becoming a member of the REMAP-CAP family.




